
Dear Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission members,  
 
I plan to be at the rally and hearing on April 7 regarding the proposed Pembina Pipeline.  I am 
strongly opposed to this project.  Climate change is real. We must change how we live and act. 
Fossil fuels must stay in the ground.  It is morally wrong to pass-through fossil fuels while trying 
to reduce Portland’s carbon footprint. 
 
For the future of our planet, I urge you to reject the proposal to build the proposed Pembina 
propane terminal. 
 
Thank you,  Chris 
 
Chris Bekemeier 
3045 NE Flanders 
Portland, OR  97232 
503-444-1984 (mobile) 
Chris Bekemeier <cbekemeier@msn.com> 


